
3M™ Littmann® Snap Tight Soft-Sealing Eartips 
 

Commonly Asked Questions 
 
 
Question: 
Which type of eartips do I need? 
 
Answer: 
Ribbed eartubes on all Littmann stethoscopes manufactured after May 1994 offer 
a “Snap-tight” fit that will not loosen during routine use. Littmann stethoscopes 
manufactured before May 1994 feature a threaded eartip design. 
 
Please note: “Threaded” eartips have been discontinued and are no longer 
available.  
 
Question: 
How do I determine the color of eartips to order: 
 
Answer: 
Black is used for black tubed stethoscopes. Gray is used for gray or colored 
tubed stethoscopes. Firm tips are available in gray only. 
 
Question: 
What is the charge for parts for my 3M™ Littmann® stethoscope? 
 
Answer: 
Please call the 3M Health Care Service Center at 1-800-292-6298 for item 
pricing. The Service Center accepts Visa, Mastercard and American Express. All 
orders are shipped by First Class Mail. 
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For More Information 
Contact your 3M Health Care Sales Representative, or call 
the 3M Health Care Customer Helpline at 1-800-228-3957. 
These products can be ordered from your local distributor. 
Outside the United States, contact the local 3M subsidiary. 
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